
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 18, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Izzeldin Abuelaish, 
 
The United Auto Workers would like to honor your commitment to social justice, human 
rights, and peace by presenting you with the UAW Walter Reuther Social Justice Award.  It is 
one of the highest honors one can receive from the UAW.  
 
This award is in memory of former UAW President Walter Reuther, a champion for human 
and civil rights.  Previous recipients of this prestigious Award include Danny Glover, and 
UAW President Emeritus Owen Bieber.  Since its founding in 1935, the UAW has been 
deeply engaged in the struggle for social and economic justice.  
 
In addition to this Award, the UAW Keeping the Dream Alive Foundation would like to give a 
donation to your Daughters for Life Foundation.  Your Foundation expands girls’ opportunities 
in the Middle East through access to higher education, and building their leadership potential.   
 
To recognize your work, we would like to host an award ceremony and reception in Michigan 
this December, co-sponsored with the Arab Community Center for Economic & Social 
Services (ACCESS).  
 
The International Union, United Automobile, Aerospace and Agricultural Implement Workers 
of America (UAW) has members in almost every industry, including multinational 
corporations, local governments, colleges and hospitals.  There are over 390,000 active UAW 
members and 600,000 retired members in the US, Canada and Puerto Rico, and 750 local 
unions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Bob King 
President 
International Union, UAW 
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